SAVETHE
ARCADIA HOTEL

BUILDING

‘Stop the New Plymouth District Council
from demolishing our heritage.

The Arcadia Hotel building is one of the last
multi storey wooden buildings in our

city’s central business district.

The building is owned by the New Plymouth
District Council. That's us, the ratepayers.

There is no current requirement for the site
occupied by the building. It will be
demolished and an empty space or
car park will take its place.

The decision to demolish this building was made
in a public excluded council meeting,
and the demolition contract awarded
immediately. Demolition work has
already started.

Why can’t the building be left until a valid use
for the site is agreed upon, or perhaps
incorporate the building into the new

SAVE TH E Museum development. It is after all
part of New Plymouth’s history.
ARGAD IA H OTEL This building has a place in our city’s urban

redevelopment.

B “ I L D I " G Its survival needs your support—NOW"!

Please Council, consider ALL the options.

If YOU value the heritage of the city, contact the
Mayor or Councillors by phoning them on 759 6060
at the New Plymouth District Council.

This message sponsored by supporters of our heritage. Fax contact 757 2883.



